
 
 

A D V I S O R Y #  3  
For Immediate Release 

 
JCAA TO RESUME LIMITED AIR TRAFFIC SERVICES AT 11:00 P.M.  

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 9, 2017 | 9:30 p.m. 
 
The Jamaica Civil Aviation Authority (JCAA) has advised that progress has been made with ongoing 
efforts to restore Air Traffic Services at the Kingston Air Traffic Control Centre. As such, limited Air Traffic 
Services will be provided to facilitate aircraft movement within Jamaica’s Flight Information Region by 
11:00p.m., Saturday, September 9, 2017. 
 
Airlines are therefore making arrangements for the commencement of service to and from MBJ. 
Passengers are being asked to make contact with the airlines directly before coming to the airport and 
for further flight information.  
 
MBJ Airports Limited also recommends that industry partners make contact with the airlines regarding 
flight operations prior to transporting guests to the airport. 
 

 
For additional information on this advisory please contact: Sharon Hislop-Holt  

T: +1 876 952-2712 | M: +1876 564-7713 | E: shislop@mbjairport.com 


